
【Important】Notice on Class Cancellation due to the Approach of Typhoon No. 26 

 

October 15, 2013 

 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences  

and the College of Arts and Sciences 

 

 

 

To All Students: 

 

Due to the approach of Typhoon No. 26, the possible traffic suspension is expected 

tomorrow morning. Please be notified as follows and constantly check the further 

information available on the website below. 

 

 

1. Leave the campus swiftly after classes are over and arrive home early today. 

2. Tomorrow on October 16, all classes in the first period will be cancelled. Subsequent  

class schedule from the second period will be determined at 8:00 a.m. tomorrow. Make 

sure to check the notification updated on the website below:  

(http://www.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/) 

 

 


